
 
Conversations with Provost Hay 
Provost Meredith Hay invites faculty from the College of Agriculture and Life Sciences 
and the College of Architecture and Landscape Architecture to join her to talk about the 
budget, ongoing reorganizations, and the future of the university.  These small group 
dialogues will be scheduled over the lunch hour.  Drinks and cookies will be provided.  
Please bring your lunch. 
 
The purpose of these meetings is for small groups of faculty to have an in-depth 
conversation with the Provost.  Each meeting will have faculty attending from two 
colleges to facilitate cross-campus discussions. 
 
Provost Hay will be holding similar dialogues for students and staff at a later date.   
Additional meetings with faculty may be scheduled following these initial discussions. 
Space is limited to enable meaningful dialog.  If you would like participate in one of 
these meetings, please respond soon to provrsvp@email.arizona.edu and include your 
choice of date, your name, title, department, and a topic you would like to discuss.   
 
Space is limited.  A confirmation of your participation will be sent from the Provost’s 
Office.  
  
Colleges of Agriculture & Life Sciences and  
Architecture & Landscape Architecture 
Monday, December 7, 2009 
11:30 a.m.  – 1:00 p.m.  
Agriculture & Life Sciences - Forbes 307  
 
OR 
 
Wednesday, December 9, 2009   
11:30 a.m.  – 1:00 p.m.  
Architecture & Landscape Architecture - Dinsmore Room, Second Floor 
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